
March 1st, 2022 

Sekisui Medical Co., Ltd. 

SEKISUI MEDICAL appoints new President and Representative Director 

On February 24, 2022, at the board of directors meeting, Sekisui Medical Co., Ltd has decided to make 

changes to the President and Representative Director as described below. 

１. Details of the changes

2. Changes to appointments will be effective on Apr. 1st, 2022.

Name New position Current Position 

Hajime Kubo Board Director 
President and Representative Director, 

Chief Executive Officer 

Eiichi Takahashi 
President and Representative Director, 

Chief Executive Officer 

Board Director  Managing Executive Officer 

Executive Director, Production Management Unit 
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